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Dear Holly Parkers, 

I hope that you are all well. We are in the last two weeks of the school year now. What a year 

it has been! 
 

On Monday next week, you will get to find out who your teacher for next year will be. 
 

On Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday next week you will be able to have a live 

Google Meet with your class teacher if you are in Y1 to Y6. The dates and times will be in the 

newsletter tomorrow. Make sure that you make a note of it so you don’t miss it. You will be 

in two groups. Group 1 will be the first half of the alphabet and Group 2 will be the second 

half of the alphabet. 
 

On Wednesday next week, one child and one adult can come into the school playground at a 

specific time to collect your work from this year and your PE kits. 
 

On Friday next week, you will be able to go on to the home page of the school website and 

see a video of your new teacher in your new classroom. 
 

The weather seems to have changed to be windy, wet and much colder. However, at the end 

of the last few weeks when we had very hot sunny days, Poppy really enjoyed her paddling 

pool. Let’s hope that the weather changes again soon. 
 

                        
 

Thank you to those of you who have sent me photographs of the new things that you have 

tried over lockdown. I have seen some great things: art, cooking, instruments, a new language, 

riding a bicycle, knitting, sewing, gardening, using a drill, photography and many other 

interesting activities. You still have time to send them to me. 
 

Tomorrow is virtual sports day. I hope that you have watched the videos of the 8 activities and 

are ready to have a go. Put on your House colours and try all of the activities. Even if it is wet, 

you can do some indoors.  Send me the photographs of you doing each activity to earn 

yourself some house points. Don’t forget to encourage mum and dad to have a go too! 
 
                       

      Love Mrs Pelham and     

 


